
REFLECTIVE PRACTICE FALL SATURDAY WORKSHOP  
Open to IUP faculty and teaching assistants 

 
 

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE  

*********** 

Together for Good:  

Collaborating In and Out of the Classroom 

presented by 

Dr. Ryan Padgett 

 
Saturday, November 9             8:30 a.m. – 2:00 P.M.  

Crimson Event Center 
 

Continental Breakfast and Lunch Provided 

Contact Sharon Aikins at saikins@iup.edu to make a reservation.  

Dr. Padgett, a dynamic and energetic presenter, will kick off a university-wide discussion 
about High Impact Practices (HIPs): the ten best practices in-and out-of-the-classroom that 
have been shown to be highly beneficial to the success of college students on Nov. 8. He will 
remain on campus to present our Reflective Practice Saturday Workshop on November 9. 

Dr. Padgett will address three of the HIPs specifically mentioned as topics of interest in our 

mailto:saikins@iup.edu
http://www.aacu.org/leap/hip.cfm

